
 

 
 

 
 
July 2nd, 2020 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To protect the health and safety of our employees, all City of Sulphur building 
lobbies will be closed to the public beginning Monday, July 6th until further notice. 
You can reach City Hall at 337-527-4500, or mayorsoffice@sulphur.org. Up to date 
information regarding closures will be located at www.sulphur.org. 
Any services typically handled in the Municipal Business Center, including water bill 
payments, permits, and occupational licensing, can be conducted in the drive thru 
window. 
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